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Exams
Following a really difficult 18 months, we managed to run two remote exam sessions, and three
in person sessions. The students all worked so hard and demonstrated such amazing resilience
in completing these exams, having missed so much time in the studio. We had some great
results too, and are very proud of all our students.

Festivals
We are looking forward to resuming our dance festival training and seeing our soloists and duets
perform again. As theatres and public venues re-open, it will be wonderful to dance on stage
again!

Show
Our show was postponed until July 2022, planning will start in the new term, which is very
exciting.

Associates

Our affiliated associates program SWDA, is starting in September 2021, with the successful
candidates attending for classes once a month with our patron, Terence Etheridge, and a variety
of professional jazz teachers. The next auditions will be in June 2022.

Creative Company
We are in the process of setting up a creative company, to be run by Rachel Luiten, which will
rehearse choreographed pieces and perform them in various settings. More details to be
announced shortly.


